NFB Kansas Jayhawk Chapter

Meeting Minutes 

Date: March 15, 2014
Call to Order:

Rob called the meeting to order at 1:22 p.m.

Introduction of Guests:

There were no guests present.
National Presidential Release by Dr. Marc Maurer

We listened to Dr. Maurer’s Presidential Release #426.
Chapter President’s Report:

Rob reminded us that there are three $1,000 state scholarships that will be awarded. May 31st is the application deadline. If more information is desired, one can contact Diane Hemphill. Her telephone number is 316-201-1323. 
Our website is going to undergo a “facelift”.” Rob Tabor and Susie Stanzel are working in conjunction with the webmaster for the North Dakota state affiliate to bring the website up to par.
At the state level, work is being done to establish an investment program. The plan is to place $170,000 to $180,000 with a brokerage service associated with Cambridge Investments. 
Chapter Vice President’s Report:

In Athena’s absence, there was no vice-presidential report. 

Approval of Minutes:

The minutes were approved.

Chapter Treasurer’s Report:

There were no transactions since last meeting, so the balance remains at $869.44.

Old Business:

Rob noted that Tim has spoken with one of the co-directors of Independence, Inc. and they expressed interest in partnering with us on a 5k run. They are consulting with their board of directors to determine their receptiveness to such an endeavor.
New Business:

Rob asked how we felt about purchasing the NFB polo shirts that are being offered for $25.00 a piece. The scant members present did not voice much support in a group purchase. We will give this further discussion in April when we expect a greater attendance.


Meeting Adjournment:

The meeting was adjourned at 2:03 p.m.
Date of Next Meeting:

April 19, 2014.
Respectfully Submitted,

Cheryl Miller, Jayhawk Chapter Secretary

